
 

From: Carrie Schloss <cschloss@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, June 3, 2025 8:39 AM Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

K Estes 
egottsegen@gmail.com; tsnbe@ameritech.net; grh2277@gmail.com; tweed.cara@gmail.com; 
tracyandella@yahoo.com; erbred1025@me.com; e.l.dunkel@gmail.com; K Maersch; Audra Ziedonis; Suzanne 
Moloney; matthew.hanculak@gmail.com; cstamco9@gmail.com; jenapril2@gmail.com; 
sdschmidtke@gmail.com; wisekathy36@gmail.com; gwascak@gmail.com; Tmo1nar3@yahoo.com; 
meaganl O l l @yahoo.com; ahamerstone@gmail.com; johnawahl@yahoo.com; brianrkaas@gmail.com; Hugo 
Hall; willandemilygold@gmail.com; Lindsay Zyla; ldanosky@gmail.com; katiemariemooney@gmail.com; 
Dylan Shamakian; marathrush@gmail.com; clyndall@gmail.com; napiette@gmail.com; Danielle Sabo; Ryan 
Macy; andy.powers@gmail.com; lauraflaiz@ymail.com; lespeconi@gmail.com; eliosharp@gmail.com; 
jacob@mtnroadcycles.com; Martyn H; Amanda Bencic; Homel; Rick Kelley; SRV Mayor; Elizabeth Gross; 
Bell, Christopher; Romanowski, Danielle; Safe Routes Chagrin; jckosa@gmail.com; 
wstonehomeinspection@gmail.com; bstone36012@gmail.com; johnabuda@gmail.com; 
joepianecki@hotmail.com; Lisa Novak Antil; emmaleuszler@gmail.com; fmkbradley@gmail.com; 
rneg.lynch@outlook.com; valasern@aol.com; jcthie@outlook.com; Egor Sadovnic; rnell 1 sarn@yahoo.com; 
brookeroeper@yahoo.com; natalieagray@yahoo.com; Mike Rizzo; irish28pd@yahoo.com; 
SrnithArchCF@aol.com; Richard Washington; Galicki, Leslie 

Subject: Re: Friday May 30th Committee Mtg - South Russell Pedestrian and Bicycle Transport 

THE FOLLOWING IS BEING SENT FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY. THIS IS NOT TO BE 

DISCUSSED OUTSIDE OF A PROPERLY NOTICED PUBLIC MEETING 

Hi all -

Here are the meeting notes from the May 30th meeting: 

Committee for Safe Bicycle and Pedestrian Transport Meeting 
Monday, May 30th, 2025 8:30am 

Attendees: Mayor Koons, Carrie Schloss, Suzanne Maloney, Rich Washington, John Wahl, John Buda, Mara 
Thrush, Rich Smith 

Agenda: 
Report from Rich Washington 
What we heard at the May 19th meeting with Bell Residents 
Committee transition 

Rich Washington report back: 
• ODOT got back to Rich that it is ok to use NOACA funds for a 5ft path!
• Gravel might not be ADA compliant - takes time to completely compact
• Pedestrian path not a bike path due to 5ft width
• Identified Alignment opportunity on north side of Bell for a 5ft path between Gurney and SRPark- the

following are shared by Rich and observations from the group
o 0.5 mile path or 2600 feet
o 5ft pavement - grading and clearing 5 and 10 ft wide,
o minimal grading/clearing through someones yard
o Stay within the power poles and within right of way
o Likely weaving between poles and catch basins
o Path would be on other side of the ditch (road-> ditch-> path)
o Ditch is a nice protection for walkers
o May be some places where it will cover up ditches
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